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December 28, 2021 
 
Kira M. Slawson 
Blackburn & Stoll, LC 
257 East 200 South, Suite 800 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111-2142 
 
Re: E Fiber Moab, LLC’s Original New Local Tariff; Docket No. 21-2618-T01 
 E Fiber San Juan, LLC’s Original New Local Tariff; Docket No. 21-2619-T01 
 
Dear Ms. Slawson, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed E Fiber Moab, LLC’s (“E Fiber 
Moab”) and E Fiber San Juan, LLC’s (“E Fiber San Juan”) proposed original new local tariff for 
service, as referenced above, filed December 7, 2021 (collectively, “Tariff”). The Tariff defines 
the rates, terms, and conditions of the services to be offered by E Fiber Moab and E Fiber San 
Juan (jointly, “E Fiber”). E Fiber requests an effective date of January 1, 2022. The PSC also 
reviewed the comments of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed on December 20, 2021. 
 
 DPU recommends the PSC approve the Tariff, effective January 1, 2022. DPU states that 
(1) the R1 and B1 rates in the Tariff (as defined therein) are consistent with the affordable base 
rate set forth in Utah Admin. Code R746-8-401, (2) the Tariff is generally consistent with Utah 
Administrative Rules, and (3) it has no objections to the Tariff. 
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of E Fiber’s filing and DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC approves E Fiber’s proposed Tariff as filed, effective January 1, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#321663 


